
 

 

 

Friday 17th January 2020 

 

An evening of Calculation: how your child is taught to calculate at Corpus Christi 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

On Monday 16th March 2020 from 7-8pm we are hosting a Maths Evening to show all parents 

and carers how we, at Corpus Christi, teach Calculation (addition, subtraction, multiplication 

and division) across the school, from Nursery to Year 6.  

The evening will include: 

 a short overview of the progression of calculation throughout the school, including 

particular resources and vocabulary that are used; 

 an opportunity to see the main concrete materials that are used to support 

understanding as well as some examples of questions that the children complete in 

lessons; 

 time to ask teachers specific questions about how calculation is taught in your child’s 

year group; and 

 a summary session to re-emphasise some key points for you to take away and to show 

you where you can find further resources.  

We hope this will be a fantastic evening that will give you the tools and understanding to 

support your child’s / children’s understanding of calculation at home.  

If you are unable to attend, there will be some resources available on the school website 

after the evening. There will be more information about this nearer the time. 

Thank you for your continuing support, 

 

Mrs Giles  

Maths Coordinator  

 


